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From: Mark Smith <Mark . Smith@innotecgroup.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 27, 2010 7:16 AM

To: secretary <secretary(@CFTC.gov>

Subject: "Regulation of Retail Forex"

| am against the change to a 10:1 ratio for the Forex market. If this happens to the US brokers then | will need to
move my funds to an oversea’s broker, which | prefer not to do.

Thank you,

Mark Smith
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